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SAHARA® BONE SONOMETER - PRODUCT END OF SALE
Dear Hologic Customer:

As a valued Hologic customer, you have our commitment to provide you the highest quality customer service, product support
and technologically advanced products. We pride ourselves in being the leading manufacturer of Women’s Health products, a
goal that could not be achieved without customers like you.

After careful consideration the manufacturing of Sahara® Bone Sonometer was officially discontinued in 2016 and Hologic is
no longer providing any new or remanufactured Sahara Bone Sonometer systems for sale. It is the policy of Hologic to provide
service and service parts (if available) for 7 years from the date of purchase. If you have a Sahara Bone Sonometer we will
continue to provide phone support and time and materials service based on the availability of replacement parts.

Hologic wants to continue its relationship with you into the future. We remain committed to providing our customers with the
highest-quality products and service. We believe you will find our new product offerings very attractive. We have been, and
will continue to be, the pioneers in DXA systems and look forward to continuing to partner with you. Please reach out to your
local sales representative with any questions or one of the numbers below:

If you do not know who your local sales representative is, please contact Sales Support at +1.508.263.2471 or
SalesSupport@hologic.com

If you have technical question related to your system, please contact Customer Service at +1.800.321.4659 or
SkeletalHealth.Support@hologic.com

Sincerely,
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Elizabeth Brule

Associate Product Director

Global Marketing

Breast and Skeletal Health Solutions
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